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“In all these things we are more than conquerors through him who loved us.” 

(Romans 8:37)  

St. Philip’s Lutheran Church     
Everyone is invited to attend our Sunday worship services at 10:30AM.   
Bible class begins at 9:30AM in the 8th grade classroom.  
 

 
WHAT’S HAPPENING AT ST. PHILIP’S 
 
Wednesday, May 25 8th Grade Graduation 6:00PM  
    K4 – 8 sing for graduation 
 
Thursday, May 26  Last day of school – NOON DISMISSAL   
    See announcement on page 2 of newsletter.    
 
 
  Check out the website at www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com for more details on 
events, newsletters, bulletins, calendars and pictures as well as email addresses for all staff.  

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com/
http://www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com/
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May Birthday’s 

Ariel Jenkins-Webster May 2nd   Demarques JohnsonMartinez  May 4th 
Tayjah Davenport  May 5th   Desirae Beach Waters   May 8th 
Jamontae Butler  May 21st   Calahan Moldenhauer  May 27th 
   

God’s Blessings on your birthday! 
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Email and/or Phone Update 
As a reminder, if you have changed your email or phone number in recent months, please 
update our office staff. SPLS sends many emails and texts notifying you of upcoming events 
and/or reminders. Thank you. 
 
 

Important Notice for All Families 
Open Enrollment for 2022-2023 

May 1st – 20th  
The next open enrollment period for the 2022-2023 school year runs from  

May 1st – 20th.  We still have openings in all grade levels although some grade levels are close to 
being filled. Please share this information with family or friends.  

https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ 
 
 
Word of Mouth Promoting 
School families are St. Philip’s best promoters. If you know of someone looking for Christian 
education for their child, please have them contact Mr. Schapekahm at 414-659-4688 or  
Mrs. Allard at 414-263-7614 for more information about St. Philip’s Lutheran School.    
If you refer a new family and they enroll and stay at St. Philip’s for the first quarter of our 
next school year, you will receive a thank-you of $100. Ask about our new family referral 
program.   
 
 

 

FINAL REPORT CARDS WILL BE MAILED TO ALL FAMILIES DURING THE SECOND 
WEEK OF JUNE.  PLEASE NOTE: All TEXTBOOKS WILL NEED TO BE RETURNED TO 

SCHOOL BEFORE YOU WILL RECEIVE YOUR FINAL REPORT CARD.   
 

WE WILL BE USING THE ADDRESS THAT WE HAVE ON FILE.  IF YOUR ADDRESS 
HAS CHANGED SINCE THE BEGINNING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR PLEASE NOTIFY THE 

OFFICE OF YOUR NEW ADDRESS.  THANKS.  

https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/

